March 9th, 2021

Albert Marron

Portland, OR 97221

Dear Committee members, | support House Bills SB 613 and SB21.

For many years police officers in Portland have used excessive force and violence against people of color. We must pursue a
society that is just for all. When police don’t do the right thing they should be called out on it and held accountable. When police do
the right thing they should be applauded.

This legislation helps communities in Oregon to develop a better police oversight system.

Thank you



